
Important Dates:

3/3-3/7 Right to Read Week: Read-A-Thon & One Book, One School

3/5 Curious About Kdg for 2025-2026 (Last Names A-L) 6:00-8:00

3/6 Curious About Kdg for 2025-2026 (Last Names M-Z) 6:00-8:00

News & Announcements:

Yearbook Orders: RES Yearbook order forms will be sent home this week. The deadline to

order is March 10th!

Online Ordering Links is: https://shop.imagequix.com/g1001217967?code=1001217967

Online Ordering Codes is: 1001217967. **If you are unable to click on the above link to open

the online ordering site, copy and paste the link to the address bar located at the top of the

page.

Rescheduled: Second grade Bingo for Books (makeup) on Thursday, April 17th from 5:30-7:00.

More info to come closer to the date.

Inclusion Day: Monday, March 3rd: Please wear orange for the district-wide celebration for

Summit County DD's Inclusion Day. We are sharing the message below on morning

announcments to help students understand the importance of inclusion and how to be

inclusive in their day-to-day lives:

"Everyone Can Play!"

Today, we are celebrating Inclusion Awareness. Inclusion means making sure no one feels left out.

Everyone is special in their own way, and being a good friend means inviting others to join in.

How Can You Be Inclusive

Ask a classmate to play if they look lonely.

https://ripchostudio.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e024a1f28188d15fa77d3a036&id=03ad8b8d71&e=9a2bf0b5cb
https://ripchostudio.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e024a1f28188d15fa77d3a036&id=03ad8b8d71&e=9a2bf0b5cb
https://ripchostudio.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e024a1f28188d15fa77d3a036&id=03ad8b8d71&e=9a2bf0b5cb


Be kind and use friendly words.

Listen when others are talking.

Help someone if they are struggling with something.

When we include others, everyone has more fun!

Love for Literacy: The next few weeks are going to be filled with lots of exciting things to help

build student's love for literacy. Book Fair is wrapping up this week and next week kicks off

Right to Read Week. To celebrate Right to Read Week we will combine PTA Read-A-Thon with

One Book, One School. All of RES will all be reading The Adventures of Humphrey. Every child

will receive a copy of the book next week to bring home. Some chapters will be read at school

and some will be read at home. Let's read and grow together! More information will be sent in

Teacher Newsletters but you can get a preview below. Here are the important things to know:

Overview of One Book, One School

Calendar for Chapters to Read for One Book, One School (Links for teacher read-alouds will be

added and sent home next week).

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g6JYl_8ChQPKKlWwW5FQJGJdCiX2Ztkv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JOxpDFVqdtJP2-S5MeiccGCqlPgwu-dd/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g6JYl_8ChQPKKlWwW5FQJGJdCiX2Ztkv/view?usp=drive_link


PTA Corner

Our Read a Thon Fundraiser starts Monday, March 3 and goes through March 17. Flyers are

coming home this week for instructions on how to sign up your student but you can also sign

up using the below link. We will have daily prize drawings for all students logging a reading

session the previous day. There are also separate school wide prizes for logging over 220,000

minutes and/or raising over $20,000. Sign up here.

You will need to search for your student's teacher, and then enter your student's name (this is

not pre-populated). After that, follow the prompts on screen to finish setting up your Read-a-

thon page! Reading sessions can be logged starting Monday, March 3. Happy reading!!

**For those parents with kids at Bath Elementary participating in the Read a Thon:** If you are

having trouble registering your reader you can register readers at different schools on

separate devices (ex home computer and cell phone) and that will allow you to not run into

any overlapping of schools. Feel free to contact myself or any of us a Read-a-thon and we will

be have to help.

Adria Hoyle

866-888-5155

adria@read-a-thon.com

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JOxpDFVqdtJP2-S5MeiccGCqlPgwu-dd/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/dKWWcX
mailto:adria@read-a-thon.com


To kick off the Read a Thon and Right to Read week, the school will be attending a Masked

Readers assembly where students will try and guess the voice of a teacher or staff member in

the mask reading to them. We need volunteers to help monitor students while some of the

teachers are participating. Please go here to sign up.

Other Links & Resources:

Flyer Place

Lunch Menu

Richfield PTA website

Student Records Policy

SchoolsafeID Directions for all visitors & volunteers. You must bring a driver’s license/ID every

time!

Volunteer Information

Smore Templates
Smore is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://memberhub.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f6e6ba6ca26d39ab30d81b61f&id=365077fa74&e=953b56bb92
https://www.revereschools.org/administration/communications/the-flyer-place
https://www.myschoolmenus.com/organizations/782/sites/6426/menus/77952
https://richfieldpta.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1POI-u48S99KX7iT6es6r4trRg38kQ9Sld2TbNzS4ePE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A_JVqTxrsvFFMOQdNxDeYKb6cQYRvpb7N6DtgOvnP5s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1micTk-wmCT3ZMmnGA62Ds1iZUnjG4BAvlKd02wYyr5s/edit?usp=sharing

